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{ Nursery Childcare provided for children 3 years old & younger }  
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Church News... 

Weekend Staff Member             
On Call 

 

          Mar. 5-6                            
Rev. Jerry French                  
C)   803-603-2642                     

  

 
 

           Mar. 12-13                                                           
Rev. Jane Williams    
C)   828-747-1221            

  

 

 

         Mar. 19-20                            
Rev. Zeke Stephenson                  
C)   828-305-2183                     

  

 

 

         Mar. 26-27                            
Rev. Ryan Tucker                  
C)   803-707-2132  

 

          

  
 

  

As always, the minister may be 
reached at the church office  

(803-536-1545) 
during business hours. 

PRAYER CHAIN CONTACTS 

  Pam Steppe*      803-682-4000                                                                  
  pamsteppe@hotmail.com 

 

  Reneé Roberts*  803-515-4888             

  sweetbabyii@yahoo.com  

 

  Sandra Platt*      803-378-0125                                                                  
  splatt44@yahoo.com   

 [*Co-Captains] 

Call in your Wed. night                                      
supper reservation(s). 

 

Reservations must be called                                   
in by 10 am each Monday!! 

 

Adults (age 12 & up): $5; 
 
 

Family Night Supper 
Reservation Line #:  803-531-4138 

 

if you have standing reservations & are                    
NOT going to be able to make it please call                       

& let us know.  
 

Please have a check or have the exact change… 
 

***Menu subject to change due to                               
availability of food…***   

FNS Menu 

Wed., Mar.  2 
Baked Pork Chops 
ASH Wed. Service                          

 

Wed., Mar.  9  
Chicken Pot Pie  

Wed., Mar.  16 
Meat Loaf          

Wed., Mar.  23  
Poppyseed Chicken 

 

Wed., Mar.  30  
Spaghetti Casserole 

Education Ministry News... 

To all, in the coming months, March 2nd thru April 17th, we will be looking at our lives in view 
of God’s mercy, through the giving of His Son Christ for us—through his life, death, and         
resurrection.  
To help you reflect on this season of sacrifice, you will find on the educational tables of the 
church a Lenten Devotional, “In View of God’s Mercy”, by David Boyd. 
You can begin picking up one for your family on Wednesday evening February 23rd after Bible 
Study. May God, through our Christ, richly bless you all during this time.  ~Rev. Jerry French  

SENIOR ADULTS 

GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP 

First Baptist Church 

  
  
  
  

Thurs., March 17, 2022    
 12:00pm                                  

 Family Life Center  
  

Food, Fun, Fellowship      
                                                       

              For reservations: 
        Call the Church Office 

         803-536-1545 
         **Reservations required** 

Cost:  $5.00 

 

Luncheon 

 

Spring Luncheon 

and Gospel Concert by  

Shellem Cline 

March 31st at 11:00 am 

Family Life Center 

 

Cost - $15 
Call 803-536-1545 to RSVP . 

mailto:pamsteppe@hotmail.com
mailto:ybp1956@gmail.com
mailto:pamsteppe@hotmail.com
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Children’s Ministry News... 

 

Remember to check your weekly         
SM News emails for upcoming                         

opportunities to connect! 

Student Ministry News... 

February has been a full month for our children’s ministry! Ended 
January with a 1st-5th grade Lock-In & had a BLAST. Then spent 
time together after church one Sunday making special notes & 
cards to send to our homebound members to share the love of 

Christ. In children’s church we’ve used our imagination to create different scenes for each day of creation, & 
we’ve had to work as a team to build our own Tower of Babel with just our pinkies & no talking. Remembering 
that God is the greatest no matter what! We are looking forward to what March holds! 

   “Join us on April 3rd at 6pm at the FLC for a             
fundraiser to help our students who will be traveling 
to Puerto Rico this summer! Come & enjoy a                  
spaghetti supper, including salad, dessert, & a drink 
& then peruse our  dessert auction & find something 
to take home to share with your family & friends.              
A $10 per plate donation is requested. If you would 
like to donate a dessert for the auction, please see 
Zeke for more details.”- Zeke 
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Gifts Received In Honor Of… 

FBCO Church Staff:  Leslie & Avie Phillips 

Gifts Received In Memory Of... 
Geneva Fogle Dean:   Rette & Judy Dean, FBCO Lamplighters S.S. Class, Barbara Welch 

Charles W. Garrick:   Shot & Navie Carole Clariday 

Lynn Livingston Garrick:   Rosalind Carson, Leslie & Avie Phillips, Carol Riley, Lynn Rust, Richard, Lori, & Lindsay Salley 

The Record Speaks  
Date:                          01/23/22             01/30/22         02/06/22               02/13/22                02/20/22 
SS Attendance:                               123                          143                           158                         171                           142          

Weekly Budget Requirement:          $       25,026.35     $       25,026.35      $        25,026.35    $        25,026.35       $      25,026.35 
Weekly Budget Received:        $       34,003.76     $       51,664.00      $        38,212.80    $        21,644.00       $      44,043.54 
Building Fund Gifts YTD:        $             826.00     $            887.00      $              992.00    $          1,042.00       $        1,302.00 
Global Missions Goal:        $       16,000.00     $       16,000.00      $        16,000.00    $        16,000.00       $      16,000.00 
Global Mission Received:        $                   —-     $                   —-       $              100.00    $             125.00       $            128.00   
Designated Gifts:         $             655.00     $            445.00       $            245.00      $         1,470.31       $            275.00 
Year to Date Received:         $       70,446.71     $     122,110.71       $    160,323.51      $    181,967.51       $     226,011.05 
Year to Date Expensed:        $       89,799.52     $    108,703.33       $     155,481.88      $    182,124.18       $     214,733.71 
Year to Date Balance:        $    (19,352.81)     $       13,407.38       $         4,841.63      $         (156.67)       $       11,277.34      

  We extend our deepest Christian  
  Sympathy to the family of                            
  Geneva Fogle Dean. 

IN REMEMBRANCE 
Geneva Fogle Dean 

Joined First Baptist…..Dec. 9, 1951 
Died………….……...……Feb. 13, 2022 

Updated 2022 Church   

Directory Inserts              
will be available for pickup & 

located throughout the 

church. 

2022 Sanctuary Flowers 
If you are interested 

and would like to 
place flowers in the 

sanctuary of the 
church In Honor Of or 

In Memory Of a loved one or for a 
special occasion/ celebration, please 
contact the church office to sign up. 

 Welcome New Member! 
Robert “Burns” Williams      

2464 Five Chop Road  
Orangeburg, SC  29115 

Robert “Burns” Williams has joined FBCO through “baptism”.             
He came forward & joined FBCO on Sun., February 13, 2022, & 

will later be baptized on Sun., March 27th.                                                
He is the son of David & Ginny Williams.                                                 

Burns is 9 years old & is in the 4th grade at OPS. 
 
 
 

Welcome to First Baptist Church!  
We are so excited to have you to be a part of our church family 

 

If you or your child are interested in being baptized, please call the                    
church office (536-1545) for an appointment with Pastor Ryan. 

 

Sunday, March 27, 2022 
~ Baptismal Candidates ~ 

Jayme Louise Culler 
Robert “Burns” Williams 


